
EX125. Council of the Future

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services which provided an update on progress of the Council of
the Future (COTF) Programme of Change since October 2019.

Wave Two Council of the Future was launched as part of the Council’s
Five-Year Business Plan in May 2019. This enabled the Council to take a
longer-term view of the financial plan and transformation deliverables,
make the necessary sustainable change happen and successfully deal
with the challenges facing the Council in the medium term. A summary of
the key project deliverables was provided.

Decision

The Executive noted:-

(1) the progress made in the Council of the Future change
programme; and

(2) that future quarterly update reports would be provided.


